
March 2024


Dear Friends of Mulhurst Camp,


My name is Darlene Kobeluck. I am on the Mulhurst Camp Board and am the team lead 
for the Fundraising Committee. If you would like to be a part of this important work, 
please contact me by email at dkobeluck@gmail.com. I’d love to have others join me!


I want to let you know of the great financial need that Mulhurst Camp has at the present 
time. For the last many years, we have received the Canada Summer Jobs Grant to hire 
summer staff. Unfortunately, that did not happen last year. By the time the Camp Board 
learned the money wasn’t coming, our summer staff and programs were already in 
place. As a result, the board decided to put the kitchen renovations on hold in order to 
run the summer programs and to continue to impact youth, children and families as we 
have done for so many years. 


This year, we have once again applied for this grant to support our summer 
programming, but there is no guarantee that we will receive it. Even if we do, we still 
need approximately $50,000.00 to complete the kitchen renovations. We believe that 
once our kitchen is complete, we will be able to offer many more rental opportunities to 
provide more revenue for the camp. We are beyond grateful for the support of donors 
who have given so generously toward the expansion of our lodge and are looking 
forward to one of the last big projects, our kitchen, to be completed.


Mulhurst Camp needs your prayers, your support, your volunteer hours and your 
financial help. Tax receipts will be issued for donations over $10.00. Donations can be 
made 1) by cheque, issued and sent by mail to Mulhurst Camp 2) by e-transfer to 
office@mulhurstcamp.ca or 3) with a credit card by using our online donation form on 
our website.


On behalf of the campers, staff, and Mulhurst Camp Board, thank you for your 
consideration.                                                                                               


Darlene Kobeluck
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